
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING: Monday, April 7, 2025 

  

There will be a meeting on Monday, April 7, 2025 at 8:15 AM in the District Administrator’s 

office at Erin School, 6901 Hwy O, Hartford, WI 53027 to canvass the election results of the April 

1, 2025 Spring Election for the office of Erin School Board Member.  This meeting is open to 

public. 

 

Bill Holz, Clerk 

 

Appointed Canvass Assistants 

 

Cheryl Johrendt, Erin Resident 

Denise Wentz, Erin Resident 

 

 


